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Public river waterways should be treated as public. Discriminatory legislation based 

on unsubstantiated data is a dangerous legal and political direction to take. Influence 

from home owners located on the river should be considered but not allowed to 

dictate laws that impact the use of the general public. Negatively impacting 

businesses and discouraging outdoor activities for all seems like a poor precedent to 

set for any community in Oregon.  


